Dan Dunaway R C 0 8 2

Dillingham, Alaska 99576
February 24, 2016
Dear Alaska Board of Fisheries,

Please consider the written comments in support of proposal 155 to close the
Outer Port Heiden Section of the Northern District to commercial salmon fishing.

Thank You,

Dan Dunaway



2007 BOF ME i G
PROPOSAL 210

¢ During the 2007 Area M meeting, the BOF deliber  :d on Proposal
21

Good morning, my name is Dan Dunaway. | live in Dillingham and in my former career
lived in Sand Point and Dutch Harbor as well.

| will be speaking in support of Proposal 155, to close commercial fishing in the Outer
Port Heiden Section of the Northern District
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e [ am certain the intent of the proposal was to bring in the boundary
line for all Northern District Fishing Sections from 3 miles to 1 mile.
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e Based o the WASSIP GSI study, we now ] Hw e Department’s
2007 statement was incorrect.
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e when the Quter rt eiden Section was opened to commerct

fishing in 2007. the composition of the catch was unknown.

* This belief 1 » BOF to assume that the Quter Port Heid
fishery woul primarily fishing on local North P~—*-sula
stocks, parti ly, Mesl k River salmon.
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